
HOUSING AUTHORITY OF OKANOGAN COUNTY
431 5TH Ave West, Omak, WA 98841
PUBLIC COMMENT PERIOD AND PUBLIC HEARING NOTICE
The Housing Authority of Okanogan County (HAOC) is announcing a public comment period relative to proposed changes to the entire Section 8 Housing Choice Voucher Administrative Plan. The revised Administrative Plan is now available at the Housing Authority of Okanogan County’s office: 431 5th Ave West, Omak, WA 98841. Written comments regarding the Administrative Plan may be sent to the attention of the Executive Director, Nancy Nash-Mendez via email to nancy@okanoganhousing.org. A Public Hearing will be held to receive comments on the Administrative Plan at the Housing Authority of Okanogan County’s office on Wednesday, September 28, 2022, at 5:30 pm during the Board of Commissioner’s monthly meeting.
The Administrative Plan update addresses Tenant Based Vouchers and Project Based Vouchers. In accordance with the U.S. Department of Housing and Urban Development (HUD) guidelines, the Housing Authority of Okanogan County is required to offer an opportunity for resident and public comment whenever significant changes are made to the Housing Choice Voucher Administrative Plan. The Housing Authority of Okanogan County’s Board of Commissioners will vote on the adoption of the revised Housing Choice Voucher Administrative Plan after the Public Hearing.
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